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No. NHII/P/10/76 Dated the 4th June 1984
To

The Secretaries of all State Governments
(Departments dealing with National Highways)

Subject : Prevention of encroachments of NH land

In continuation of this Ministiy’'s letter of even number dated the 19th April, 1984, I am directed to
forward herewith a copy of the Public Premises (Eviction of Unauthorised Occupants) Act, 1971 for
reference and record. As indicated in the letter referred to, provisions of the enclosed Act may kindly be
applied for tackling the problem of Encroachments on National Highways. It is suggested that this may be
brought to the notice of all concerned in the State PWD.
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